
To: Headteacher of The Rackham CE Primary School                                                          15 .1.21 

 

COVID Risk Assessment January 2021  

Thank you for submitting your risk assessment documentation ready for January 2021. This has been 

reviewed and approved by the local authority as it is fit for purpose. Should you make significant 

amendments to your risk assessment subsequently, please re-submit the documentation for further 

checking and approval before these changes are actioned. 

 

From: 

Belinda Harvey 

School Improvement Adviser 

Education Directorate: School Improvement Service 

 

 

 

 


